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Farmington Senior Citizens 11-7-22 

 

November 7, 2022 

 

Meeting number 875 of the Farmington Senior Citizens was called to order at 12:00 noon on Monday, 

November 7, 2022, by President, Gary Weidenborner.  16 members, and no guests were present.    

Jean Laitenberger from Farmington Victor Kiwanis asked the Club members to support their annual 

Children’s Christmas Party by bringing unwrapped toys for children 14 and under to our next meeting.  

Last year 143 children received gifts.  Then we enjoyed our sandwich lunch and desserts made by 

Ruth Weidenborner, Kathy Wagner, and Muriel Nado. 

 

President Gary Weidenborner resumed the regular meeting at 12:33 PM.   

 

Secretary’s Report:  The minutes from the October 17th meeting were read and approved. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  As of October 17, 2022, there is $569.41 in the treasury. 

 

No new anniversaries 

 

We sang Happy Birthday to Evelyn Collett. 

 

Sunshine Report:  Sue Howland has agreed to send out cards when needed. 

Gary Weidenborner shared an update on Fran VanderWalle. 

   

Entertainment:  

• Members participated in the book exchange.  Vice President Ruth Weidenborner will donate 

any remaining books to area libraries. 

• The Weidenborners will roast one large turkey for Thanksgiving.  Members are asked to sign 

up to bring the rest of the meal. 

 

Old Business:   

Ruth Weidenborner has reserved the Depot in Shortsville for our Christmas Party.  At the next 

meeting, members will choose the menu.  The price members pay will also be determined then.   

 

New Business:   

Carol Kansco has a list of members for anyone who wants one. 

 

President Gary Weidenborner encouraged members to vote. 

 

Town of Farmington:  Update by Gary Weidenborner 

• Recently there were two water main breaks in the Canandaigua Farmington area. 

 

50/50 Raffle:  Karen Stratton won $7.75 in the 50/50 raffle. 

 

There will be no dominos after the meeting. 

 

Kathy Wagner shared a joke. 

  

President Gary Weidenborner closed the meeting about 12:50 PM. 

 

After the meeting members enjoyed games of Bingo.  Winners received cash. 
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Respectfully Submitted,  

Kathy Wagner, Secretary 


